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this volume of the lecture notes in computer science series contains all the papers accepted for
presentationat the second ieee internationalworkshopon self managed networks systems and services
selfman 2006 which was held at university college dublin ireland on june 16 2006 this workshop
follows up on a very successful edition that took place last year in nice france the online
proceedings of selfman 2005 are available at madynes loria fr selfman2005 the objectives of this
year s edition were to bring together people from d ferent communities networking distributed
systems softwareengineering p2p service engineering distributed arti cial intelligence robotics
etc and cro pollinatetheir experienceindesigningandimplementingself managednetworks systems and
services we received 51 papers from 21 countries of which 12 were selected the ceptance ratio was
below 24 in addition we selected three work in progress papers for short presentations this one
day event was structured so as to courage discussions and foster collaborations the breadth of the
topics presented herein re ects the current interest and developments in this rapidly growing eld
it is also a testimony to the promises of self management to design operate and manage today s
increasingly complex and heterogeneous networks systems and services covers receipts and
expenditures of appropriations and other funds contents part i be a savvy consumer general buying
tips banking cars credit education employment food and nutrition healthcare housing insurance
internet investing phones protect your identity protect your privacy shopping from home
telemarketing and unwanted mail travel tv utilities wills and funerals part ii filing a complaint
contact the seller contact third parties report fraud and safety hazard sample complaint letter
part iii key consumer resources part iv consumer assistance directory illustrations the lloyd s
register of shipping records the details of merchant vessels over 100 gross tonnes which are self
propelled and sea going regardless of classification before the time only those vessels classed by
lloyd s register were listed vessels are listed alphabetically by their current name includes data
for the executive branch of the federal government only about one third of all homeless american
adults are vets a serious problem which is a national disgrace homeless vets are mostly male
single come from poor disadvantaged communities 40 suffer from mental illness and slightly more
than half suffer from alcohol or other drug abuse problems the veterans administration held a
national summit in feb 1994 to discuss homelessness among vets this report briefly summarizes what
was learned from the summit including priorities for action consensus principles upon which to
base intervention strategies and suggested guidelines for implementation of summit recommendations
collection of the monthly climatological reports of the united states by state or region with
monthly and annual national summaries
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